
 
 
 

School Bus information 
 
Transport of pupils to Sir John Nelthorpe School is not organised by the school but is 

as follows. Information regarding eligibility for School Transport services can be 
found HERE 

 

Catchment Area: 
 
Transport is organised by North Lincolnshire Council – Schools Transport. Parents need to 
apply for a bus pass using the application found on the North Lincolnshire Council website. 
Please CLICK HERE to go to the website to apply.  
 

1. For ALL queries on the day to day operational running such as whether buses are 
running /timetable issues etc. ring: 01724 297216  

2. For ALL enquires on eligibility or arranging new transport contact: 01724 297218 
3. When you are allocated to a bus, if you have good reasons for wishing to change 

email  
 

Email address for all enquiries: school.transport@northlincs.gov.uk  
 
 

Outside Catchment Area 
 
The following bus services also travel to Sir John Nelthorpe School: 
 
• Sherwood Travel runs a service picking up from Immingham, Habrough, Ulceby. Thornton 

Curtis, Goxhill, Barrow upon Humber and Barton upon Humber. Please call 01469 571140.  
 

•The Kirton in Lindsey / Scotter H1 School Bus service is run by Hornsby’s – Please call 
01724 282255 
Please CLICK HERE to register interest for this service before Friday 14th July 2023. 

 
Please note:  Parents are responsible for ensuring that pupils are at school. Good behaviour 
is expected of all pupils using school and public transport and should any pupil be banned 
from using buses as a result of poor behaviour, it is the parents’ responsibility to make 
alternative arrangements. 
  
If parents wish to collect pupils from school at 3.25 pm in the afternoon, they must not come 
on to the school site as it blocks entry for the buses. Parking is available on the Rec ground 
at Wrawby Road or the main public car park in Brigg.  
 
Pupils are supervised on both sites whilst waiting for school buses. 
 
If a pupil misses a bus they must not try to walk home.  They should return into school and 
report to a member of staff.  We will then ring a parent to make arrangements to get them 
home. 
 
For further information regarding eligibility for School Transport services please CLICK 
HERE 

https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/Home-to-school-transport-policy-July-2019.pdf
https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/schools-libraries-and-learning/school-transport-and-travel-passes/#1529410112979-079df7f6-fdab
https://forms.office.com/e/k3bkHvTqH6
https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/Home-to-school-transport-policy-July-2019.pdf
https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/Home-to-school-transport-policy-July-2019.pdf

